CHS College Credit Plus Information Night

Thursday, February 11, 2016 in the Chardon High School Learning Center (Media Center)

6:30 PM

Chardon High School will host a meeting to provide information about College Credit Plus (CC+) for 6th through 11th grade students. CC+ is a fairly new law that replaces Post-Secondary Options (PSEO) as a means for high school students to earn college credit before they graduate from high school. With CC+ many students have options to take classes at CHS for college credit or take courses at area colleges. Upon successful completion, students may earn both high school and college credit. It is our goal that students explore opportunities to earn 15-30 college credits while a student at Chardon.

This meeting will cover the merits of CC+, insight to help make informed decisions, the application processes, and logistics of participation. Representatives from Lakeland Community College, Kent State University, Hiram College, Lake Erie College, and Ursuline College will share both general CC+ information and specific application procedures to earn credit from their institutions.

We are looking forward to sharing these advanced educational options that will help create unique experiences for our students.   Through the efforts of our staff and higher education partners, we are transitioning Chardon into a destination school district.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Chardon High School Guidance Department at 440.285.4060
Respectfully,

Andy Fetchik

